
May 18, 2024 

Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank you for 

hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider Protection 

Act” 

I am writing this to voice my opinion in favor of HB 73.  As a registered voter and U.S. citizen, I am 

opposed to WHO or any foreign organization having any decision-making authority about my 

health care. 

The elected officials of this state and this country were chosen to look out for the citizens of this 

country.  My father, my husband and my daughter have served in the armed forces of this nation to 

protect our liberties and freedoms.  Now it’s your turn to grow a backbone and stand up for the 

people that voted for you. 

Do what is right and pass HB 73.  

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 

Cheryl Best-Wilke 

 

 

 

 


